
 

                                                      

 

Dear comrades, 

 

The Workers Party of Ireland condemns the attempts by figures in the United Socialist 

Party of Venezuela (PSUV) to disenfranchise and undermine the Communist Party of 

Venezuela.  

 

The WPI rejects the “fake congress” held on Sunday in Caracas. 

 

There is only one PCV, the legitimate Communist Party of Venezuela which remains the 

class force at the service of the struggle of the Venezuelan people and the working class. 

 

The   Workers Party of Ireland stands in solidarity with you. 

 

In comradely solidarity,  

 

Long live the PCV! 

Long live Socialist Internationalism! 

 

Gerry Grainger 

International Secretary 

On behalf of the Central Executive Committee 

Workers Party of Ireland  

Email: wpi.international@gmail.com 
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